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Monday, 17 September X951

Director's Meeting, 9:30. Assistant Director's meeting, 11:00.

Mr. Helms called and said that Mr. Gehlen would be in Washing-
ton in October. Mr. Dulles will bring him in to see the Director on
the 8th.

Talked to Shane MacCarthy about his proposed a enda for
future CIA orientation courses.

Discussed with Col. Hansen problems that have arisen in
relation to the up-dating of NSC 68..

Arranged to have move from the Administration
Building to South Building. Any further moves withirn the Administration
Building will be delayed for several weeks, pending decision from the
DDP on the amount of space he will need.
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